
Shaftesbury 
Centre 

Dear Neighbour, 

Workspace is bringing forward plans to deliver a new high-quality office building on our current 
Shaftesbury Centre site, at 85 Barlby Road, W10 6BN. 

We are working on proposals to replace the underutilised space, redevelop the existing low-quality 
building and deliver office accommodation with a range of uses including office units, meeting 
rooms, co-working space and a ground floor café aimed at start-ups and small local businesses.

We welcome your views, and we would like to invite you to attend our exhibition sessions to view 
the proposals and to hear your views.

These sessions will take place at:
 
SC.12A - Shaftesbury Centre, 
85 Barlby Road, 
London, 
W10 6BN on:

Wednesday 26th October 2022
from 5pm to 8pm  
&
Thursday 27th October 2022 
from 5pm to 8pm 

If you are unable to attend either of the above listed events, you will be able to view and submit 
comments on the full plans on our dedicated online Community Hub website that will go live after 
the last public exhibition session: workspace-shaftesburycentre.co.uk

Alternatively, if you cannot visit the website and require information, you can write to us at 
FREEPOST RESIDENT CONSULTATION (no stamp or other markings required) or send an email to 
feedback@workspace-shaftesburycentre.co.uk

Throughout the consultation process, we will continue to work with local residents, ensuring that 
we listen carefully and fully consider your views on our proposals. 

feedback@workspace-shaftesburycentre.co.uk
workspace-shaftesburycentre.co.uk

FREEPOST RESIDENT CONSULTATION


